
 
 

Information Bulletin 
 

Date:  July 4, 2025 
Reference No. : GSM04072025-KK 

  
 

Notice of relating to the label “PSE” according to the part of revision for 
Electrical Appliances and Materials Safety Act. 

 
Dear Valued customers, 
 
This is to inform you that we will remove the label “PSE” from the nameplate and the 
instruction manual for our product “PFBR-150 series”. 
Due to this action, appearance of the product will be changed and the content about PSE in 
the instruction manual will be deleted. As a side note, PSE label is necessary to show on the 
specific appliance in Japan, it does not affect the sales abroad. 
 

1. Applicable Model 
PFBR-150SW-MN  
*Including custom-made products for above. 

 
2. The reason for removed the PSE label 

According to a part of the revision for Electrical Appliances and Materials Safety Act, 
the permissible limits of radio noise should be adopted the compliance of the 
international standard on behalf of the existing standard.  
In accordance with PFBR-150 series which are complied with the existing standard, 

we turned out that it was difficult to respond the international standard which is 
adopted from this time. 
 

3. The change of the content 

   PSE label  will be removed from the nameplate and the instruction manual. 

   Please refer to the explanation in the next sheet. 
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The following is the appearance of the product and the nameplate position. 

The appearance of PFBR-150 series The position of the nameplate 

  
 
 
 
 

The change of the content in the nameplate is below. 
The current nameplate 

（with PSE label） 
The nameplate after changed 

（without PSE label） 

  

Nameplate 

Removed the PSE label 
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4. The influence on the function, performance and safety 

       There is no influence on the function, the performance and the safety and there is 
no change from the existing products other than the appearance. 

 
5. The date of this change 

       We will conduct it from the shipment on August 31. 
       In detail, please feel free to contact us. 
 

We appreciate your trust in our products and look forward to continuing to serve your 
business. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
                                                                        
 

Toshikatsu Arizono 
Manager 

CCS Global Sales Management Section 
 


